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October 8, 2019

Debbie Tarry, City Manager
City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Ave North
Shoreline, WA 98

RE: Your Letter Dated October 7, 2019
Dear Debbie,
Thank you so much for the letter you sent on October 7.

The Ronald Wastewater District Board appointed an Assumption Transition Committee last
month consisting of myself and Wes Brandon. This subcommittee will rely upon Ronald’s
attorney, engineer and administrator for support as needed. We understand that your assumption
working group has already started meeting.

We look forward to working together in a partnership and sharing whatever lists you may have
so nothing remains unfinished. It will be difficult getting everything done in a fairly shore time,
especially the delinquent account collections because of the differences in the statutes governing
sewer liens for cities and sewer districts. We are ready to begin work with the City on this as
well.

In order to create a smooth transition, Ronald and the City will need to commence our work very
soon.

Sincerely,
y L
Gretchen Atkinson

Board President

C: Ronald Assumption Subcommittee
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